Paula Vandehey

== ==
From: Jennifer Stephany <jennifer@appletondowntown.org>
Sent: Tuesday, March 2, 2021 1:42 PM
To: Paula Vandehey
Cc: Jessica L. Titel; Djuanna Hugdal; Meghan Warner
Subject: Fiber Rain
Attachments: fiber 1.jpg

Paula,

We recently reconnected with the Fiber Rain Group and would like to feature their colorful pieces Downtown
in April. As in past years, we are seeking your approval to install the yarn creations on planters, wayfinding
kiosks and poles along College Ave. We would like to host installation the week of April 12th, with all pieces
fully installed by April 16th. We will apply for an occupancy permit for the installation as we have in the past.
We would love to see the pieces allowed up through May if possible. Fiber Rain is grandfathered in the public
art policy. Please let me know any questions or concerns you have.

Thanks Paula.
Jen

Executive Director

Appleton Downtown Inc.

920.954.9112

Take the PLEDGE to Shop with Downtown Businesses and Support 9$20!
https://appletondowntown.org/support-local-920/
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Attention: This message was sent from a source external to the City of Appleton. Please use caution when
opening attachments or clicking links.
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